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The	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	would	like	to	announce
the	availability	of	the	Capping	of	Volatile	Contaminants	for	the	Impact	to	Ground
Water	Pathway	Guidance	(August	2018).	This	guidance	details	the	conditions	and
requirements	under	which	capping	may	be	allowed	on	a	site-specific	basis.

This	document	can	be	found	at	www.nj.gov/dep/srp/guidance/rs/.
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